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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

Response to Official Letter B3: Clarifications on news  

disclosed in the media  

 

We make reference to Official Letter B3 1.336/2022-SLS from November 29, 2022 issued by 

Superintendência de Listagem e Supervisão de Emissores of B3 S.A. – Brasil, Bolsa, Balcão, under 

the Cooperation Convention entered with the Brazilian Exchange Commission (CVM), under which 

the following request was presented: 

 

“November 29, 2022 

1.336/2022-SLS 

 

Diagnósticos da América S.A. 

Att. Sr. Glauco Desiderio 

Investor Relations Officer  

 

Ref.: Request for clarification on news disclosed in the media  

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

Under a certain news disclosed by Valor Econômico newspaper, on November 29, 2022, under the 

title “Dasa will sell portion”, among other information, that Dasa has been maintaining 

conversations with investment funds for the sale of a portion of the business, under a transaction 

that shall be carried out by means of a capital increase of R$ 2 billion.  

 

We request clarification on the referred item, until November 30, 2022, with its confirmation or not, 

among other information deemed relevant.” 

  

Company’s Response: 

 

To Mrs. Ana Lucia Pereira 

Superintendência de Listagem e Supervisão de Emissores 

 

In attention to the referred Official Letter, DIAGNÓSTICOS DA AMÉRICA S.A. (B3: DASA3) 

(“Dasa” or “Company”) clarifies to its shareholders and the market in general that it constantly 

analyses and discusses opportunities to strengthen its capital structure with its shareholders, as 



 

 

well as with new investors, including through the issuance of new shares in private transactions, 

subject to approval of the competent corporate approvals. However, there are no proposals or 

commitments undertaken by the Company with respect to effective new investors at this time.   

 

The Company reinforces its commitment to keep its shareholders and the market in general 

informed, pursuant to the applicable regulation, and informs that it is fully available for any 

additional clarification that may be needed.  

 

Barueri/SP, November 29, 2022 

 

________________________________________ 

Glauco Desiderio 

Investor Relations Officer 

 

 


